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                                                                                CCMPrimary  

Chance to Shine Festival 2021 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
It is that exciting time of the year as we prepare for our Chance to Shine Festival. We have worked 
hard in school to ensure that this is still able to happen in a safe way. Unfortunately, we can’t invite 
you into school this year. However, we will be taking videos and photographs of your child taking part 
in the virtual Olympic Torch Relay and their year band sports day. 
  
We plan to upload the torch relay on to the school website for all families to enjoy at their leisure. In 
addition to this, videos and photographs of your child’s sports day will be tweeted on the day and year 
bands will also email a special collection of the best bits by Friday 2nd July 2021. 
 
In order to involve as many children as we can, please can we ask that if you DO NOT GIVE 
PERMISSION for your child to be photographed or filmed, you email us at this address so we do not 
include them. We ask that you let us know if you do not consent by 9am on Friday 25th June. 
  
We understand that this is not how we would all prefer this festival to take place, however we are 
trying to find a way for this to work for pupils in a safe way in line with government guidelines for 
schools  
 
Your continued co-operation and support is much appreciated.  
 
Many thanks  
 
The Christ Church Teaching Team  
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